APA – PUBLIC FOOTPATH REPORT
 
The Parish is not directly responsible for the maintenance of public footpaths or rights of way in the parish, this remains with the Borough Council.
 
The Parish Council has taken an active interest in maintaining our excellent public footpaths through the village, and the surrounding countryside.
 
During the past year we have reported a number of issues to Swindon Borough Council and attended a rights of way meetings with other parishes, to ensure we are represented.
 
As a result of this involvement, including support from the ramblers association, some of our projects have been prioritised. 
 
These include the replacement of the dilapidated bridge adjacent to Water Eaton Copse, and the imminent replacement of a another foot bridge nearby.
 
We have reported an issue where a resident injured their leg in a trench across a field footpath adjacent to the Ridge. This has not been fully resolved at this time.
 
It is worth noting that we do work with the Borough Council in a constructive manner, and if we are over bearing with our requests the council will tend to close footpaths, which we try to avoid as this would lose the amenity for potentially a long period.
 
Ian Selwood
Blunsdon PC
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